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Regional District of Okanagan Similkameen (RDOS) 

101 Martin Street 

Penticton, BC  V2A 5J9 
 
Attention: Christopher Garrish 

Reference: Proposed Development – Diamonds Lake Okanagan – Engineering Services 
619-626 HWY 97N, near Summerland, BC 

Ecora Engineering and Resource Group Ltd. (Ecora) has been retained by Sentenie Holdings Corp. on behalf of 

Diamonds Lake Okanagan Holdings Corp. to provide engineering services in support of the above-mentioned 

project.   

With respect to the Liquid Waste Management Plan – Electoral Area ‘F’ Amendment Stage III (Aecom, 2010) 

report, this development intends to follow the ‘preferred option’ as to pump generated wastewater to a connection 

point in the District of Summerland’s (DoS) wastewater system or collaborate with the RDOS to file an 

amendment to the plan.  This amendment would include an alternate solution which the RDOS would own and 

operate.  Each scenario would include a system approved by the DoS or Ministry of Environment. 

Additionally, the development plans to drill a well to source ground water.  This water will be treated in a 

packaged treatment plant local to the site – ultimately owned and operated by the RDOS 

We trust this information meets your present requirements. If you have any questions or comments, please 

contact the undersigned.  

 

Sincerely 

Ecora Engineering & Resource Group Ltd. 

 

Kelly Mercer, AScT 

Penticton Branch Manager, Sr. Design Tech 

Direct Line: 250.482.2227 x1026 

kelly.mercer@ecora.ca 

  


